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Memo 
 

To: Pastors, Parochial Administrators, Parish Stewards, School Administrators  

From: Glen Faulkner – Security Coordinator  

Date: June 27, 2022  

Re: Grant Information alerts  

I have received several requests for information about notifications for Non-Profit Security 
Grant announcements.   
 
While the federal grant period for FY 2022 has closed, the FY2022 California State 
CalOES grant is scheduled to be announced sometime in the Fall.  Parishes and schools 
interested in receiving alerts to future state and federal grant notices should email a 
request to:  
 

• NSGP (Federal grant) email: NonProfit.Security.Grant@CalOES.ca.gov   
AND  
 

• CSNSGP (State grant) email: CSNSGP@caloes.ca.gov 
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